
 

 

 

 

 
 

ةیدوعسلا ةیبرعلا ةكلمملا  

میلعتلا ةرازو  

میلعتلل ةماعلا ةرادلإا  

  ةیقرشلا ةقطنملاب 

  ةیمیلعتلا ةیؤر ةسردم
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STAR OF THE WEEK POLICY AND PROCEDURES 

The "Star of the Week" program is implemented to give each student a chance to shine and share a bit about 
themselves with their classmates. This program helps boost the students' self-esteem and provides them with a 
sense of pride as they take center stage for a week. 

Key features of the Star of the Week program include: 

1. The designated star enjoys being called "Star of the Week" by their teachers and peers throughout the 
week. 

2. The star wears their favorite clothes to school and can bring their favorite doll or story. 
3. The star receives a Star of the Week crown from their teacher and wears it throughout the day. 
4. The star can talk in front of their peers, sharing information about themselves and displaying pictures of 

their family, best friends, and favorite activities. 

As the Star of the Week program serves as an alternative to personal celebrations, the school requests that no 
personal parties or celebrations are held within the school premises. Additionally, any items brought to school that 
are against the school's policies, such as cakes, food, or gifts, will be returned home. 

To ensure the success of the program, mothers are encouraged to support their child by: 

1. Assisting the child in preparing what they will present to their classmates. Avoid using cork boards due to 
their environmental impact. 

2. Allowing the child to choose the clothes they wish to wear on their special day. 
3. Refraining from sending any food items to school. 
4. Not sending gifts or balloons, as the school prohibits any form of gifts for students or teachers. 

By following these guidelines and working together, the "Star of the Week" program can be a meaningful and 
enjoyable experience for both the students and the school community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


